
 

 
 

 
 
 
On Monday, October 19, after school, Stone Photography will return to The 
Primary Day School again, offering ... 
OUTDOOR "MINI-PORTRAIT-SESSIONS" for PRIMARY DAY STUDENTS 
AND THEIR SIBLINGS.  
In the event of rain on October 19, the photo shoot will take place on Tuesday, 
October 27. 
 
The session may include children 1-18 years old. (Sorry, we are unable to include 
parents or infants less than one year old in the short time frame.) Ten minute 
photo sessions may include siblings together and/or individually. 
 
The cost of the session is $25, which must be paid in advance.  All photos will 
be posted online and the portrait prices will be the same as those offered for our 
school photo reorders. (ie. one 8x10 - $29.00)  
 
To reserve a session, call the studio as soon as possible. The fee is not refundable 
as time slots are very limited. For parents who schedule a slot on October 19 but 
are unable to come on October 27, we will refund the fee if you call the studio on 
October 19, making the slot available to someone else. 
 
Time slots are limited and available on a first-come-first-served basis. 
 CALL TODAY! 
 
Please address any questions directly to the studio at 301-654-3185. 
 
We look forward to seeing your children! 
 
Stone Photography 


